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Docket No. 07000 1 -EI, Confidentiality of Certain Information 

By Document No. 08367-07, Progress Energy Florida (PEF) requested confidentiality for certain 
information in Document No. 08368-07. Subsequently, after discussing the request with staff, 
PEF amended its request via Document No. 00875-08. PEF acknowledges that certain tons of 
coal in its response to OPC’s Interrogatory No. 4 were not confidential. 

Other than the above clarification, the Commission should consider the requested portions of 
Document No. 08368-07 to be confidential. The document contains confidential information, 
which, if disclosed, would impair PEF’s efforts to contract for goods or services on favorable 
terms. The document also contains confidential information relating to competitive business 
interests, which, if disclosed, would impair the competitive business of the provider/owner of the 
information. 
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